
Hello again Year 5!  

I know that it might not have felt like it but last week was half term. I hope you all had a relaxing rest and 
managed to enjoy the sunshine!  

Just a reminder that you are all doing amazingly well and I am so proud of you all for staying positive and 
for working hard!  

I have done another work pack for this week, which focuses a lot on PSHE as it was Mental Health    
Awareness Week recently. I do hope that you enjoy the activities.  

 

Take care and don't forget, you can email me at year5@sgsmnewman.co.uk for any advice, help or just to 
say hello! 

 

Mrs Brownsword x 
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